June 24, 2011

Mr. Chris Alles

Massachusetts School Building Authority (MSBA)
40 Broad Street

Suite 500

Boston, MA 02109

Dear Mr, Alles,

The Program Comparison Analysis document compares the program name and allotted square footage
identified in the 50% Construction Document Submittal and the 100% Construction Document
Submittal. Only very minor changes were made as highlighted below:

Health and Physical Education

In the Health and Physical Education category, the HS Athletic Director's Office and Secretary Space
were renamed to HS Athletic Director's Office. Also, our 50% CD Space Summary incorrectly
identified the HS Gym as 1,400sf (identified in the ROOM NFA column); however, the overall size was
still accurately identified in the 50% Space Summary Program as 14,000sf, This error was corrected in
the attached Space Summary Program dated June 17, 2011.

Administration and Guidance

In the Administration and Guidance category, the HS Control Secretary was renamed to Security
Officer. The square footage of this space has not changed. Also, the HS Resource Officer was renamed
to School Security Officer. The square footage of this space has not changed.

The items listed above are only minor variations in the program. The overall gross square footage of
each category did not change, nor did the overall gross building area change from the 50% Construction
Documents to 100% Construction Documents.

Sincerely,

ames S. Jordan, Principal, AIA
Ai3 Architects LLC
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